
 
 

 
 
 

 
January 12, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Robert Hughes 
Building Inspector 
Village of Pleasantville 
80 Wheeler Avenue 
Pleasantville, NY 10570 
 
 
RE: Variance Extension Request - New 2-Family Residence  

S/B/L: 106.10/1/42 
91 Marble Avenue Pleasantville, New York  

 Architect: Dimovski Architecture PLLC 
 Owner: Anthony Forgione  
 Ref. No.: 2034 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hughes, 
 
We are respectfully requesting an extension for the variance granted on October 29, 2020, Zoning 
Case Number 2020-14. Because of the recent difficulties with obtaining contractors, we are currently 
slated to start construction on or about February 15, 2022. The scope of work and the variance that 
was granted, have not changed.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (914) 747-
3500. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
DIMOVSKI ARCHITECTURE PLLC 
 
Steve Dimovski 
 
Steve Dimovski 
Associate 
 
cc: SD/file, Paulette Dimovski 


